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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Davis Regional Medical Center seeks to add 14 adult inpatient psychiatric beds 

in Iredell County  
 

RALEIGH – Davis Regional Medical Center has filed a Certificate of Need application with the N.C. 
Department of Health and Human Services to transfer 14 adult inpatient psychiatric beds from Cherry Hospital 
for a total of 42 adult psychiatric beds at its Mocksville Road facility.   
 
A public hearing for this project will be held July 19 at 12 p.m. in Meeting Room A, Main Floor, Iredell County 
Public Library, 201 North Tradd Street, Statesville. 
 
The project is expected to cost $2.5 million and to be complete in January 2018.   
 
For more information contact: 
 
 Jane Rhoe-Jones, Project Analyst 
 Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
 jane.rhoe-jones@dhhs.nc.gov 
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